
 

 

 
 

On the Noticeboard 
Find this information on the noticeboard  

 

Presbytery Notes & News – October 

 

 
 

New Publications 
Find this information on the foyer table 

 

♦ Everyman’s Welfare Service – Newsletter, September 

♦ 

 
 
 

FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
This Week 
Tues 23 Oct Monday Night Group 7-9pm 
                     Giles Room (fortnightly) 
 
 
Next Week 
Sun 28 Oct Congregational Meeting after 
worship 

 
 
 

www.mountviewuca.org 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mountview at a glance 
559-561 Whitehorse Rd Mitcham 3132 

www.mountviewuca.org 
 

Minister  Rev Brendan Byrne 
Phone office: 9873 1150  OR 
Mobile:  0408 081 869 
Email: minister@mountviewuca.org 
 
 

 
 

Mountview Uniting Church Mitcham 
Nurturing our people in the Christian faith and reaching out 

to the local community in the power of the Holy Spirit 

 
Sunday 28 October 2018 
Pentecost 23B at 9.30am 

 
 

After Pentecost:  A period of time that varies in length depending on whether Easter 
is early or late. In this period, the Church recalls its faith in the Holy Trinity. It seeks to 
relate its faith as a people of God to Christ’s mission in the world. It commences with 
Trinity Sunday and concludes with the feast of Christ the King. 

 
Family Service 
Leader:  Rev Brendan Byrne 
Elders:  Darren Cram (VF)    Margaret Cosstick (for Margaret Williams) (F) 
Reader:  Darren Cram 
Prayers of the People:  Tim Joyce 
Lead Steward:  Peter Cox 
Organist:  Geoffrey Willis 
 
Lectionary Readings:  Job 42:1-6, 10-17     Ps 34:1-8, (19-22)   Hebrews 7:23-28 
                                       Mark 10:46-52 
 
Sunday School 
BUGGSS (2-9 yo): Jo Menger Leeman and Daniel Jackson 
MUGGs (10+ yo):                  (with helpers) 
 
Worship in the Brown Room: 
Gospel Baptist Church, Burmese community from 12.30 to 3.30pm 
Vietnamese Language Worship at 5.30pm 
 
Prayer Cycles 
World:  Canada, United States of America 
Ecumenical:  Stairway Church, Whitehorse 
UCA:  Camberwell, Camberwell Korean (Joon Ang), South Camberwell Gospel Hall 
           Harrison Community Services (Uniting) 
 
Morning Tea:  Margaret Edgington and Lorraine Grant 

 



Next Sunday 
Sunday 4 November, 2018 
Pentecost 24B at 9.30am 

Holy Communion 
 

Family Service 
Leader:  Rev Brendan Byrne 
Elders:  Heather Barnes (VFC)   Margaret Edgington (FC)   Lorraine Grant (FC) 
             Margaret Swain (FC) 
Reader:  Michael Plumridge 
Prayers of the People:  John Williams 
Lead Steward:  Dana Nicolau 
Organist:  Geoffrey Willis 
 
Lectionary Readings:  Ruth 1:1-18    Psalm 146    Hebrews 9:11-14 
                                       Mark 12:28-34 
 
Sunday School 
BUGGSS (2-9 yo): Jo Menger Leeman and Daniel Jackson 
MUGGs (10+ yo):                  (with helpers) 
 
Worship in the Brown Room: 
Gospel Baptist Church, Burmese community from 12.30 to 3.30pm 
Vietnamese Language Worship at 5.30pm 
 
Prayer Cycles 
World:  Oceania 
Ecumenical:  Anglican Church of the Ascension, Burwood East 
UCA:  Canterbury (Balwyn Road)    Canterbury (Highfield Road) 
           Home Help Services (Uniting AgeWell) 
 
Morning Tea:  Colleen and David Rowe 
 
Lawn Mowing for Mid-October:     Bruce McCann and John Gerrand 
Lawn Mowing for Early November:  Tim Menger and Michael Plumridge 

 
 

Notices 
 
Congregational Meeting TODAY 
We hope you will stay after worship today to join us for the congregational meeting 
when elections will be held and the 2019 budget proposed for our consideration. We 
will also receive information about a few other items. We look forward to your input. 
                                                                              Tim Menger and Lynne Rosenthal 
 
Children’s Christmas Boxes 
It is hoped that most of the Children’s Christmas Boxes will be returned by this 
Sunday, 28 October.  However, if this is impossible please ensure they are returned 
by Sunday 4 November.                                        With thanks … Margaret Swain 

 
Centre 81 Receptionists—Plant Stall  
If you are able to spare an hour or so to help with the selling of the plants, there is a 
roster on the desk at Centre 81, on which you may add your names, and indicate a 
time at which you would be available.  We are aware that the Council will be looking 
for volunteers to cook sausages etc. for the barbecue, and we don’t want to encroach 
on anyone wanting to volunteer there, but we would love to hear from you.   
 
Collection of Potted Plants 
If you have potted plants for our stall, and would like them to be collected, please call 
Jill on 9874 3594, and we will arrange a time to pick them up.  Thank you to all our 
potters and receptionists for your support.   
 
Election Day BBQ: 24 November 
In conjunction with the Plant Stall, a sausage sizzle is being held at Mountview on 
polling day – Saturday Nov 24 with proceeds going to assist the Drought Relief Fund.  
Volunteers are sought to assist with the BBQ.  If you can spare an hour or two, 
please see Peter Cox who will gladly roster you at a convenient time. 
 
Christmas Card Shop 
Don’t forget that the Christmas Card Shop is now open, and Jenny Cooper would like 
to hear from anyone who would like to help to sell the cards (Monday to Friday: 
10.00am - 12.30pm).  We would also appreciate your donations of Christmas Food 
and Craft—our customers really enjoy our offerings. 
 
Uniting AgeWell Forum 
On Sunday 18 November at 6pm at Forest Hill Uniting Church a Sunday evening 
Forum will be presented by Uniting AgeWell.  This is an information session about 
how to access aged care services such as home care packages and residential 
respite/permanent care.  It will assist members to understand the process of getting 
assistance in the home, allowing them to remain at home for as long as possible and 
better enjoy the ageing journey. 
 
Trek through the Trenches 
Sunday, 4 November 2018 at 2pm at The Avenue Church, Blackburn 
100 years on, this is a fascinating reflection on WW1 through songs, poems, hymns 
and stories of the music hall and wartime era that has shaped so much of Australia's 
identity.  Tickets at the door: $20 ($15 concession).  Proceeds will go to the church 
and local charities.  Enquiries:  0430 453 101. 
 
Mental Health and Faith 
The Synod’s Minister for Disability Inclusion, the Rev Andy Calder, is developing an 
information booklet on the support of people experiencing mental health issues.  He 
is inviting people to contribute poems, stories, artwork or videos on personal 
perspectives of the relationship of faith and mental health.  Please send your 
contribution to Andy.calder@victas.uca.org.au by mid-December.  


